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 A New School Year 


Happy new school year to all parents and children!  From all the members of the Guardian Angels School Parents and Teachers Association (PTA), we wish you all a fantastic new school year for 2017/18.  Thanks for all your great support last year and we look forward to working with you in this school year. We would especially like to welcome the new children and parents who have joined the school. We were delighted to have hosted a ‘welcome tea and coffee reception’ for the new junior infant parents and parents of other children joining the school this year.





Dates for your diary





AGM – Thurs 28th Sept @ 7.30 pm


With Speaker Dr Yvonne Quinn , HSE Senior Clinical Psychologist





Uniform Lost and Found Sept 12th & 13th 





School sponsored walk - Friday 6th Oct 


 


 








School Sports Days – June  (Date TBC) 














PTA AGM & Parents Talk.


Thursday 28th Sept 2017 @7.30pm


Promoting Positive Mental Health & Building Resilience in your Child


Speaker: Dr Yvonne Quinn, HSE Senior Clinical Psychologist


Everyone is invited – the annual AGM of your Parent Teacher Association will take place in the school hall on Thursday, 28th Sept at 7:30pm. During the AGM you will be given a run through of the events that are organised and supported by the committee during the year and the annual accounts will be presented. We will also be nominating new members onto the PTA – please see nomination form overleaf. Why should I bother going? All parent/guardians of children who attend the school are considered to be members of the PTA. From this group a committee is elected each year to act on your behalf. Your presence on the night shows your support for the PTA and gives you an insight into the running of the school where your children spend so much of their formative years. Our guest speaker Dr Yvonne Quinn, from the HSE, has given this talk at a number of schools in the area and has been very well received. 


If you can’t join the PTA committee then perhaps you might consider volunteering for events?








Sponsored walk:


 Our annual ‘Sponsored Walk’ takes place on Friday 6th Oct. The children will take part in a walk (during school time). We ask you to help and support this event by sponsoring your child. This is our big ‘annual  fund-raiser’ for the school. With your support and generosity, it will help us fund the refurbishment of the Halla and to fund raised Flower beds in the gardens for the children. Sponsorship cards will be arriving home soon – 


Thank you!








Just get in touch: if you have any ideas that you would like to see implemented this year please contact any member of the PTA . Ideas and feedback are always very welcome: our   email is: � HYPERLINK "mailto:PTAGuardianangels@gmail.com" �PTAGuardianangels@gmail.com�         
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Parent Teacher Association Committee Nomination Form





I, ______________________________________________________________________________





Parent of _________________________________________in ____________________class(es)





Would like to put my name forward as a nominee for the Parent Teacher Association Committee.





Signature:__________________________________Phone No. ___________________________





Email: _____________________________________ Date:_______________________________


Please submit this completed nomination form to the PTA post box (in the foyer) by 2.30pm on Friday 22nd September, 2017
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DON’T WANT TO BE ON THE PTA COMMITTEE BUT STILL WANT TO HELP OUT OCCASSIONALY?


Fill out below and drop into the PTA post box (in the foyer)





I, _________________________________ Parent of ____________________________________





in _________________________class(es) Phone No.___________________________________





Email:__________________________________________________________________________


Would like to put my name forward as a volunteer for the activities of the PTA . I am available 


(tick your availability)


During the school day_______ After School ________ Weekends/ Evenings_________


Everyone is welcome and we do appreciate any time or help you can give.











Please post this form in the PTA post box in the school foyer for the attention of Sheila McWilliams, PTA Chairperson on or before 2.30pm Friday 22nd of September, 2017.


